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August 12, 2016 

Montana Healthcare Programs Notice 
Psychiatrists, Physicians, Mid-Level Practitioners, Pharmacies, 
Community Mental Health Centers, and Psychological Services 

Providers 
 
Update 
 

Removal of 15-day Supply Limit on Initial Atypical 
Antipsychotic Prescriptions 
 
The Department has eliminated the requirement for an initial 15-day supply for the Atypical 
Antipsychotic Therapeutic Class.  For this Class the prescriber may order any appropriate 
quantity up to a 34 day supply. 
 
All other prior authorization criteria and dose optimization rules remain in effect.  
 
Contact Information  
 
If you have any questions regarding this provider notice, please contact Katie Hawkins at 
406.444.2738 or via email at khawkins@mt.gov or Dave Campana at 406-444-5951 or via email 
at dcampana@mt.gov. 
 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Provider Relations at 1-800-624-3958 
(toll-free, in/out of state) or (406) 442-1837 (Helena) or via e-mail at 
MTPRHelpdesk@xerox.com. 
 
Visit the Provider Information website at http://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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